COUNTY OF SANTA BARBARA
PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT

MEMORANDUM
TO: Santa Barbara County Board of Supervisors
FROM: Glenn Russell, Pd.D., Director of Planning and Development Z)«/ M
DATE: March 6, 2012

SUBJECT: Historic Landmarks Advisory Commission’s Designation of the Irene and Frances Rich
Beach Cabatia as a County Historic Landmark

RE: Additional Item to Add to as Attachment to the Board Letter, dated 02/21/2012

The project applicants, Lee and Julia Carr, requested that P&D include the attached Historic Report to the
Board Letter for Administrative Agenda item #A-11, at the Board hearing of February 21, 2012.

The report is titled: Landmark Proposal for the Rich Cabaria, prepared by Neal Grafty, September 8, 2010
and would provide the Board with additional background information on the structure that is the subject of
the HLAC Landmarking.

Attachment: Landmark Proposal for the Rich Cabaria

Cc:  CaseFile (to Planner)
Clerk of the Board
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